
 
 

HISD to make special announcement about global 
opportunities at Yates HS 

 
WHAT:   Houston Independent School District leaders will make a special 

announcement Thursday regarding the significant expansion of educational 
opportunities at historic Jack Yates High School that will benefit students in 
the Third Ward community and across the district.  
 
At a news conference, administrators will provide details regarding the global 
opportunities to be offered at the school.   

  
WHO: HISD Board of Education Trustees, HISD Interim Superintendent Grenita 

Lathan, Yates High School Principal Tiffany Guillory, elected officials, 
students, parents, and community members. 

  
WHEN: Thursday, Jan. 9 

10-11 a.m. 
  
WHERE: Yates High School, 3650 Alabama St., 77004 

 
 

 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

